
Our mission is to improve the quality of life of persons with Down syndrome by providing support, advocacy, 
and educational opportunities to those individuals, their families, and community advocates. 

c/o Bethel Lutheran Church 
325 E Queenwood Rd.  Morton IL  61550 

The Heart of Illinois Down Syndrome Association, Inc. is incorporated in the state of Illinois as a non-profit corporation 
operating under the Internal Revenue Code 501(c)(3).  No goods or services are exchanged for donations. 

Dear Friend: 
 
The Heart of Illinois Down Syndrome Association is proud to announce the 
10th Anniversary FRIENDS of HOIDSA Walk for Down Syndrome will be held 
on Sunday, September 24, 2017 at Dozer Park in Peoria, IL.   
 
Families and friends whose lives have been touched by Down syndrome will 
join others from our communities to celebrate the many abilities and 
accomplishments of people with Down syndrome.  
 
We would like to invite you to consider sponsoring our 10th 
Anniversary FRIENDS of HOIDSA Walk for Down Syndrome.  As a 
local business within our community, we are hopeful you want to offer us your 
support and invest in this worthy cause.  100% of the funds raised will be used 
locally to support families and the professionals who work with them.  Your 
investment in this event will help support our conferences which feature 
renowned speakers on disability issues, recreational scholarships, conference 
stipends, collaboration with service agencies, young adult cooking class, new 
parent breakfast, grandparent’s group, young athletes program and many 
other opportunities for networking and to advocate and educate throughout 
the year. 
 
Please feel free to call 309-241-8195 or email fundraising@hoidsa.org if you 
have any questions or need any further information.   
Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
FRIENDS of HOIDSA Walk for Down Syndrome Committee 


